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ATTENTION 
 
In an effort to protect those individuals detained, as well as staff and the general public 
from the current COVID 19 pandemic, the Pulaski County Detention Center has 
changed operational procedures.  
 
Effective 8:00am March 14th, 2020 all social activities have been canceled. This is to 
include visitation, and all jail programs conducted by outside volunteers 
 
There are no known cases of COVID 19 in the Pulaski County Detention Center. These 
changes are made as a precautionary measure during this pandemic. Please check our 
website for updates, www.pulaskicountyil.net. Please do NOT contact the jail for 
updates. 
 
All attorneys visiting clients are encouraged to conduct non-contact visits, those 
attorneys requiring contact visits with clients will be required to submit to a health 
screening prior to admittance. 
 
Anyone with questions or concerns regarding visitation or institutional programing is 
asked to contact Jail Administration at 618-845-3512. 
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